Contextual Information About The Grove School
The vacancy is for a Teacher. Completed application forms should be returned to the Headteacher, Mrs Penny Derries at The Grove School, Grove Gardens, Tweedmouth, Berwick upon Tweed, TD15 2EN by noon on 18 October 2021 and interviews will be held week beginning 1 November 2021.
Berwick upon Tweed is a picturesque market town, in the far North of Northumberland.  We are surrounded by areas of outstanding natural beauty as well as a wealth of historical features that we can optimise to the benefit of our pupils’ learning.  Lindisfarne, The Farne Islands, Bamburgh Castle, Berwick Walls, The Lowry Trail and many, many more features combine to make this rural area a very special place in which to live and work.

The Grove School covers a wide catchment area, similar to Berwick Academy but larger than this because we have pupils who live in the Scottish Borders too.  

Tweedmouth is situated to the south of Berwick upon Tweed, England’s most northerly town.  
Berwick upon Tweed’s location is midway between Edinburgh and Newcastle upon Tyne and the town is well served by road and rail links.

Berwick upon Tweed has a colourful history; this is reflected in its architecture, which ranges from Elizabethan fortifications through fine examples of Georgian grey-stone buildings to modern housing developments.  Traditional occupations such as farming and salmon fishing operate alongside modern commercial enterprises, light industry and the services required by the large number of holidaymakers and tourists who visit the town every year.  Berwick upon Tweed and the nearby settlements of Spittal and Tweedmouth have between them a population of some 15,000.

The Grove School is renowned for its happy and friendly ethos and culture.  Within the caring ethos of our school we strive to provide an excellent education for all our children/young people.  All children/young people who attend The Grove School have an Educational Health and Care Plan which details their individual Special Educational Needs.  Within the pupil age range, two to nineteen years, we specialise in planning an appropriate education through a progression of “small steps” of achievement.  This individualised approach strives to optimise the potential of every child.  Currently there are 48 children on the school roll who are taught in five groups.  Extra-curricular activities include horse riding, swimming and environmentally based lessons and when combined with the support of visiting multi-professionals leads to a very busy and active school life.
The teaching staff currently consists of five teachers, which includes the Headteacher.  The Deputy Headteacher has a part time teaching commitment with Beech Class.  
There is no set year group for each class, class organisational changes are predominantly directly linked to when pupils leave school. Therefore each September, for several years, a class may have a similar group to the year before with the main difference being that the children/young people are a year older.

We are a highly successful school consistently judged by Ofsted as outstanding that continues to thrive and develop as is reflected by this new Teaching post which the Governor’s wish to appoint.
